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Software Request Reminder!

2025-06-10 - Joe Schultz - Labs

This is a reminder to all faculty using the College of Art and Design lab spaces. Please have
your department submit software requests for any new software as soon as possible! Doing
so provides the CAD Operations team ample time to evaluate, build, and test software
packages to make the experience smoother for everyone throughout the semester.

See: Requesting new software for the CAD environment
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